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November 7, 1995
Dear Liaison Group Member:

It's time for another issue of "River Voices", and I am

soliciting articles from you for publication. We hope to have
the latest edition out before the New Year - lots has happened
since we last printed in 1994 - so send in your contributions.

As you know, "River Voices" is published by the U.S.
Environmental Protection Agency, but is produced jointly by EPA
and the members of the four established Liaison Groups, as part
of the Community Interaction Program for the Hudson River PCBs
Reassessment. Contributed articles are limited to authorship by
Liaison Group members only, and should address issues specific to
the Reassessment Project. Articles are never edited for any
reason other than space consideration, and the edited piece is
printed only with the permission of the author.

Articles should be sent to me by Friday, December 1, 1995 at the
following address:

Ann Rychlenski, Editor, "River Voices"
U.S. EPA, Region 2

External Programs Division

290 Broadway, 26th floor

New York, NY 10007

If you have any questions or need more information, please
contact me at 212/637-3672. "River Voices" presents a unique
opportunity for the voice of the public to be heard across a wide
spectrum of the community concerned about the future of the
Hudson River. Please utilize this excellent vehicle for the
exchange of information, opinion and free thought to the fullest
extent. Thank you for your continued participation in the
Community Interaction Program, and I look forward to your
articles.

Sincere

Ann Rychlenski
External Programs Division
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